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Turkey Shoot Golf Event to Benefit Those in Need 
Saturday, November 9, 2013 

 

 
BIRMINGHAM, Mich., October 25, 2013 – The City of Birmingham encourages golfers to take 

advantage of an opportunity to hit the links while helping those in need. The Second Annual Charity 

Turkey Shoot-Out will be held on Saturday, November 9 at Lincoln Hills Golf Course, located at 2666 

West 14 Mile. 

 

The event kicks off with a shotgun start at 10 am and includes 18 holes of golf (walking) and an awards 

dinner. Two-person teams will enjoy three different formats: scramble, alternate shot and best ball of two. 

The event is $30 per player, however those who bring a frozen turkey will receive $10 off the entry fee. 

Those who bring non-perishable food items will receive $5 off the entry fee. All donations will go to 

Lighthouse of Oakland County. Golfers are encouraged to register their teams by calling (248) 530-1670.  

 

“Everyone had a great time at last year’s ‘Turkey Shoot’ event,” said Birmingham Golf Manager Jacky 

Brito. “It’s a win-win when you can enjoy a great game of golf while helping those in need.” 

 

Birmingham’s Springdale Golf Course has closed for the season. Lincoln Hills Golf Course remains 

open, weather permitting. Discounted fall golf rates are in effect and the course is open to everyone; no 

membership pass required. 

 

Due to changing weather and the upcoming time change, please call the Lincoln Hills Golf Course at 

(248) 530-1670 prior to your visit. For more information, visit www.golfbirmingham.org. 

 

 
City of Birmingham – A Walkable Community. Visit the city’s web site at www.bhamgov.org.   
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